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From: Brian Greenberg <Brian.Greenberg(@cdsrad.com>

Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 10:13 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Ce: Brian.Greenberg@cdsrad.com

Subject: Comments on Proposed 10:1 Leverage Limit Forex Changes

Dear Secretary,

| trade for a living. Thank God, because there aren't any jobs to be had in the US and this is now how | pay my
bills.

If my leverage is reduced | will no longer be able to continue trading through US brokerage houses profitably and
will

need to take my business outside the US. This won't help me, my family, US brokerage businesses or the US
economy.

| respectfully request that you do not move forward with this change. The negative implications and impact of this

decision
on traders should be foremost in your mind and in this time of financial distress, you should not make decisions

which hurt
the ability of the American citizen to make a living.

Thanks for listening to the opinion and request of a daily intraday Forex trader.

Have a great day.
Brian



